
401 Mile of Cars, Suite 325,
National City, CA 91950
http://us.tdk-lambda.com/lp

April 21st, 2017

Re ZUP racks and blanking panel part number change

To whom it may concern,

There will be a change to the TDK-Lambda part numbers for the ZUP racks and blanking
panel.

Current Part Number New Part Number

NL100 ZUP/NL100
NL101 ZUP/NL101
NL200 ZUP/NL200

This will not affect physical appearance, functionality or pricing.

Sincerely,

Tom Tillman
Director of Marketing

619-628-2872


